
 Parish Contacts 
  

Parish Priest              Hunstanton Parish  

Rev. Canon Peter Rollings,            Parish Office, 

The Catholic Rectory,            30, Sandringham Road.  
North Everard Street.            Hunstanton   PE36 5DR 

  

Tel: 01553 772220            Email: hunstantonparish@rcdea.org.uk  

Email: parishpriest763@gmail.com     Web: www.hunstantoncatholicparish.org.uk 
 
Other local Sunday Masses 
King’s Lynn (Our Lady) PE30 5ES: Sat. Evening 6:00pm, Sunday 11:30am. 

Gaywood (Holy Family) PE30 4AX: Sunday 9:30am.   

 

 

 

The Holy Father’s Intentions for January 
 

For the right to an education 
Let us pray for migrants, refugees, and those affected by war, that their right 
to an education, which is necessary to build a better world, might always be 

respected. 
 
 
Please remember in your prayers all who are sick, especially: 
Paul Bloomfield, Michael Brooks, Cathy Cambridge, Madeleine Coughlan, 
Fr. Bill Dobson, Michael E. Griffiths, Winifred Heathcote, Sarah King, 
Nicholas Koning, Anne Lindley, Fr. Henry MacCarthy, 
Joan McTaggart, Dickie Nally, Linda O’Neil, Sharon Parkin, Helen Seaman, 
Ian Steel, Nicky Sugden and John Witting. 
 
 
Please pray also for those who anniversaries occur this week: 
 
Gladys Purslow, Laura Barmstone, Charles Carson, William O’Carrigan,  
Margaret Gill, James Norton, Richard Wilson, Amelia Patience,   
Joan Warburton, John Barrett, Catherine Fitch, Beatrice Battaglio,  
Josef Partyka, Geraldine Lewis, Liesel Thoma, Josephine Munns,  
James Allen and Rene Whittaker.     
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

LIST of the SICK 
I give permission for my name to be included among the Prayers for the Sick 
 
Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signature …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour & St. Edmund, Hunstanton 

with 
JUBILEE              St. Cecilia, Dersingham          PILGRIMS OF 

2025                                                                        HOPE 
 

Notices for Week 5th – 12th January 2025 
 

Readings at Mass – Sundays: Year C. Weekdays: Cycle I. 
 
 
Epiphany  StC      9:00am People of the Parish 
[Second Sunday of Christmas]  
[Ps Wk 2]  OLSE    11:00am Rene Whittaker RIP 
       
       
Monday   OLSE    10:00am   
Christmas Feria   

                        
Tuesday   OLSE     10:00am   
Christmas Feria or St. Raymond of Penyafort    
                     
Wednesday  StC    10:15am Ints. Carmel Holpen & Family  
Christmas Feria                
     
Thursday  OLSE    10:00am   
Christmas Feria    
   
Friday    OLSE    10:00am  
Christmas Feria        
  
Saturday   _ 
 Christmas Feria  
 
 
Baptism of the Lord StC      9:00am  Roger Musto RIP  
[First Sunday of Ordinary Time]       
[Ps Wk 1]   OLSE     11:00am People of the Parish 

. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation:  
StC – Sundays and Wednesdays after Mass.  OLSE- on Request  
 
  

http://www.hunstantoncatholicparish.org/


Ext. Ministers  OLSE    St.C 
5th January  Elizabeth Howe  Fred Grimley 
   Tom Koning   Maureen Vernon  
12th January  Pat Nevin   Anna Grant 
      Kathleen Woodhouse  Andrew Wordsworth 
Readers  OLSE    St.C   
5th January  Belinda Kenny   Stuart Grant 
12th January  Carole Willan   Penny Dowen 

 

Information and Events 
 

Your prayers are requested for the Repose of the Soul of  
Christopher Lindley, who died peacefully on 31st December.  

May he rest in peace. 
Please pray also for family and friends. 

Anne would like to thank all the many people who have been praying for 
Christopher and the family at this time. 

 
Diocesan Consultation on Future Pastoral Provision 
IMPORTANT  URGENT IMPORTANT URGENT IMPORTANT 
In his recent pastoral letter Bishop Peter referred to the ongoing pastoral 
consultation and indicated “much more concrete engagement with the reali-
ties that have been highlighted”. THAT’S US! The 30 responses submitted to 
the questions posed by the Bishop Peter are rich in wisdom and insight.  
 
The next step for our parish community is to ensure that what we submit to 
the diocese reflects this. The initial response document will be presented 
for discussion and improvement at the OPEN MEETING to be held at OLSE 
this coming Saturday, 11th January at 10.30am (refreshments from 10am).  
Please come to this – especially if you submitted a response to the ques-
tions; and especially if you didn’t get the chance to do that; what we pro-
duce together has fundamental implications for our future as a community.  
 
 

If you need any more information on anything to do with the Consultation, 
please contact Patricia Barkess (07746 412257) or Paul Mulligan (07905 009647). 
 
 
Spiritual Formation: Is usually held on the last Friday of each month 2.30 – 
4pm (refreshments from 2pm); HOWEVER because the Churches Together 
Service and Faith Meal will be held on Friday 31st January, the Spiritual 
Formation session will be held the following Friday, 7th February, at the 
usual time. The session will focus on the life and mission of St Benedict. 
 
Ecumenical Faith Meal: Churches Together Hunstanton is holding a Faith 
Meal on 31st January. The service to be held at 11am at The Way Church in 
Hunstanton will be followed by lunch. This has been well attended by our 
community in the past, so we hope to have a good turnout again this time.  

 
Parish Bible Study: Restarting weekly from Tuesday 7th January 4:00pm – 
5pm in the Garnett Room at OLSE. This is an opportunity to prepare for and 
reflect on the readings for the coming Sunday.  
 
Rosary Group: Restarting weekly from Monday, 6th January, 2:00pm Meeting 
Room at StC.  
 
Mothers’ Prayers: Mon, 6th January at 2:30pm in the Garnett Room at OLSE. 
 
Christian Unity Week: 18th – 25th January. More information next week. 
 
 

YEAR OF JUBILEE 2025: PILGRIMS OF HOPE 
FROM POPE FRANCIS - SOME WORDS OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

 
“Christian hope is not a 'happy ending' which we passively await, but rather, a 
promise, the Lord's promise, to be welcomed here and now in our world of 
suffering and sighs." 
 
"[The Jubilee] is a summons not to tarry, to be kept back by our old habits, or 
to wallow in mediocrity or laziness" 
 
*We are called to find our greater hope in Him, and then, without delay, carry 
that hope with us, as pilgrims of light amid the darkness of this world." 
 
[May this Jubilee] "strengthen us in our faith, helping us to recognize the Risen 
Christ in the midst of our lives, transforming us into pilgrims of Christian hope." 
 
And Bishop Peter writes:  “The Holy Father calls us to be ‘Pilgrims of Hope’ in 
the midst of the world; calls us to a fresh and genuine encounter with the Lord 
Jesus, who is the ‘door’ of our salvation (Jn.10:7.9). The hope we speak of is no 
mere optimism, it is the serene gift that confronts and conquers all pessimism 
and cynicism. The hope we speak of fosters that patience which addresses the 
frenetic haste of a world that has lost its way. 
 

 

A note from Elizabeth Howe: “Thank you to the many people for your gifts and 
cards offered over Christmas. I will remember you in my prayers”.  
 
LIST of the SICK TO BE PRAYED FOR.  
Anyone who would like her/his name to be included in this List is invited 
either to email the Parish Office or complete, sign and return the form 
printed overleaf. 
Please note that it must be the sick person who gives permission for this  
by their signature [Data protection laws]. 
To remove your name from the list please contact the Parish Office. 
 


